
The board held a regular meeting March 7, 2016 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Dave Lang-
President  called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustee- Jeremy Saling; 
Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, and residents Kenneth Johnson, Ron Duda and Mike Schlesiona. 
  
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting. 
 
Old Business 
Saling- None 
Lang- Took zoning resolution changes and cover letter to Hoberg last Monday. 
New Business 
Saling- Questioned whether we have heard from OPWC and when we will bid out. No and can’t bid 
out until June.  Also can we bid out Pleasant Chapel and when does the trash contract bid out. Fiscal 
Officer will check. 
Lang- None 
 
Public Comment- Mike Schlesiona informed trustees about a broken window by the restroom down 
stairs that wild aminals have been coming and going.  Something chewed a hole in duct work causing 
lose of heating and cooling in day room. Lang will investigate. 
Roads- None 
Safety- None 
Zoning- None 
 
Fiscal Officer-Long- None 
 
Payments in the amount of $13,038.72 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Lang.   
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Saling. 
 
 
_____________________________   ______________________________ 
TRUSTEE       TRUSTEE 
 
 
_____________________________   ______________________________ 
TRUSTEE       FISCAL OFFICER 
  


